Session Highlights from February 20, 2024 stated meeting.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

Your session met on Tuesday February 20 and covered a wide range of topics relating to the life of the church. Here are some highlights:

- Louise Conway reported that DSS has given final approval for the James Island
 Presbyterian Childcare Center. The expected first official day in the new building will be
 March 4^h. The capacity for enrollment of children will increase, which will answer a great
 need in our community.
- Session has been unable to finalize a budget since pledge amounts remain low. The
 finance committee has asked all committees to reduce their budget requests for 2024.
 Members are asked to prayerfully consider their pledge, and session continues to pray
 for the abundance of God.
- 3. The narthex lift has been on hold awaiting the arrival of special bolts. These should arrive this week and the lift will open soon, increasing accessibility to our sanctuary.
- 4. The Hunter House on Pauline, which is currently housing a refugee family, was the "Yard of the Month" winner.
- 5. The session approved multiple trips and activities for our youth which require chaperones. Please contact Allison Hubbard if you are able to answer this call!